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It’s not a secret that there are quite a few cradle robbers in
Hollywood.  Although  these  celebrity  couples  span  multiple
generations, so far they have stood the test of time in the
limelight. These couples sure aren’t letting age get in the
way of their relationships. Below, Cupid has five celebrity
couples who are continuing to live happily in ageless love:

1. Megan Fox and Brian Austin Green: This handsome couple
certainly does not mind their 13-year age gap. Although both
actors have stayed busy, since getting hitched in 2010, the
couple has also welcomed two little boys. The Greens continue
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to be in marital bliss and only seem to be growing stronger as
a pair.

Related Link: 5 Reasons Why You Should Date Someone Who’s
Older Than You

2. Ellen DeGeneres and Portia de Rossi: Even though their 2008
marriage caused quite a stir, most people don’t even realize
that this famous couple has a large age difference. However,
their 15-year age gap has not stopped the couple from being
together since 2004. This power duo has led the way for other
same-sex couples to also take a trip down the aisle.

3. Harrison Ford and Calista Flockhart: After meeting at the
2002 Golden Globes, not only did sparks fly, but so did a
glass of wine. Even if it was a spilled glass of wine that
brought these two together, it seems to have worked because
the pair has been together ever since. The strong and talented
couple is not dwelling on their 22-year age gap.

Related Link: Celebrity Couples That Have Bounced Back After
Cheating

4. Johnny Depp and Amber Heard: After meeting on set in 2010,
this  mysterious  and  timeless  couple  was  not  actually
romantically linked until 2012. The couple has since gotten
engaged  earlier  this  year.  Nonetheless,  the  23-year  age
difference sure looks good on them.

5. This couple takes the crown for having the biggest age gap
in Hollywood — 6 decades to be exact. Hefner and Harris did
not let their 60-year age difference prevent them from getting
married and starting a life together. Hefner once tweeted wise
words: “When you’re in love, age is just a number.”

What other celebrity couples have a large age gap? Share what
you know in the comments!
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